
The Walker School, 700 Cobb Parkway N., Marietta, Georgia 30062
pota@thewalkerschool.org   ●   www.thewalkerschool.org/arts

Patrons of the Arts (POTA) is an organization of volunteer parents and faculty who encourage, 
enhance and support the development of all of expressions of the fine arts in The Walker 
School community.   Financial support is provided through school funding and financial 
partnerships.  We collaborate with Walkerʼs fine arts faculty in Early Learners - 12th grades to 
identify and allocate funding to supplies, equipment, education opportunities, field trips, 
scholarships, and much more!  Recent projects and purchases include:

POTAʼs RECENT
IMPACT in the ARTS

2021-22
● Pug mill to reclaim 

used clay in US & MS 
Ceramics

● Choreographer for LS 
Spring Showcase

● 2 tenor saxophones
● Clay wedging boards 

for PS pottery creations
● Casters for use in 

theatre productions
● Ware boards for US 

visual arts students
● Band uniforms
● iPads for use in LS & PS 

music instruction
● 2 pottery wheels so 

more students can 
learn to throw pots 

● Scholarships for music 
and visual arts students

Previous Years 
● Alto saxophone
● Guest performers to 

inspire and instruct 
students of all ages

● Scholarships for music 
and visual arts students

● Choreographer for LS 
Spring Showcase 

● Sousaphone case with 
wheels

● Stage skirting for 
Coca-Cola Auditorium

● Cricut cutter to make 
bulletin boards easier 
to personalize in the PS

● Visual and performing 
artists to work with LS 
students on Arts Day

2022-23
● Tuba for MS band
● Choreographer for LS 

Spring Showcase
● Scholarships for visual 

arts and music 
students

● Risers for students to 
use in the classroom

● Visual and performing 
artists to work with LS 
students on Arts Day

● Gang box to convert 
lighting in Coca-Cola 
Auditorium to LED

● Clinicians to help MS & 
US  students improve 
their musical 
techniques

● Guest teachers for  
dance styles in the US


